
Principal Message 7-23-21 

Good Afternoon Stevenson Families! 

We are ready for Welcome Back Weeks to begin on Monday at 7:30 am.  Please remember that you can 

stop by any day from July 26th to August 5th.  During this timeframe you can purchase needed items, 

verify your contact information, and receive your child’s classroom placement.  For your planning 

purposes, all students (except Kindergarten) will need to purchase a planner for the upcoming year.  The 

planners are $5.00 and must be purchased with cash or check. 

Some of the other items for sale during these weeks are provided by our Parent Volunteer Fundraising 

Organization (PVFO).  They, unlike the school, can accept credit cards.  Some items they will have 

available for purchase are used uniforms and Out of Uniform Days.  They will also be taking pre-orders 

for car magnets ($6.00), Blue Ribbon Shirts ($15.00), and Spirit Shirts ($15.00).  The PVFO will provide 

families with an information packet regarding who they are, how to contact them, and how you can help 

out by volunteering and/or becoming a Parent Partner through donations.   

I’d like to inform everyone that all orders for yearbooks this year will be online only.  The link for online 
ordering is https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/search/YB108203.  Parents can create an account 
with their username and email address, then order the number of yearbooks they'd like.  We look 
forward to this streamlined process this year. 
 
Remember Stevenson will offer free breakfast and lunches to all students during the 21-22 school year.  

This is a wonderful way for families to save time and money.  Also, Mrs. Ward and her team make some 

delicious meals.  Her Mac-n-cheese is one of my favorites, along with the salads. 

Meet-n-Greet will take place on Friday, August 6th from 8:00 – 11:00 am.  During our Meet-n-Greet, you 

will be able to view the classroom and drop off school supplies.  Times are based on your family’s last 

name and are as follows: 

A - H from 8-9 am 

I - P from 9-10 am 

Q - Z from 10-11 am 

Well, that’s it for this week.  If you would like to access my previous Friday messages, go to the school 

webpage and hover over “About Us”.  You will see “Principal Messages” at the bottom of the list.  You 

can also click the link.  Principal Messages / Principal Messages (brevardschools.org) 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and I look forward to seeing everyone in the upcoming weeks! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

 
 
 

 

https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/search/YB108203
https://www.brevardschools.org/domain/11116

